
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 11th November 2022 

Dear parents/carers,  

 

‘Tapestry’ is an online platform where we record your child’s leaning journey. If you have not yet logged 

on, please see a member of the office team or your child’s teacher. 

Star of the Week 

 

We are introducing ‘Star of the week’, this will focus on specific children each week and capture 

observations of your child and what they are learning at nursery.  

You will be informed beforehand if it is your child that is ‘Star of the Week’, this is also an opportunity for 

you to add any photos or comments from home that you want to share about your child’s learning outside 

of school.  

If it is not your child’s focus week, please be reassured that lots of learning is taking place at nursery. The 

environment is skilfully planned to support all areas of learning with a particular focus on early language 

skills, literacy skills and maths skills. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to speak to your child’s key person. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Jason Lee 

Qualified Teacher 

 

Jakeman Nursery School with Daycare                

Jakeman Road, Balsall Heath, 

 Birmingham, B12 9NX 

Tel: 0121 440 3066  

Email: enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: Samantha Richards 
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